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TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Chidirala Adarsh has undergone internship with CSRI Consortium
Engineers (MEP) from 4-10-21 to 16-10-21 at the head office.

During the internship, he worked on different modules of company projects and

demonstrated good skills in electrical circuit design.

He was diligent and enthusiastic with zeal to do his best on his project called “Design and

Distribution of 33/11 KV Substation”.

He also assisted in technical documentation and modification. He demonstrated good
designing and coding skills. He has excellent written and verbal communication skills, is well
organised and can work independently and is able to effectively multi-task to ensure that the

assignments are looked after and completed in a professional and timely manner.

We wish Chidirala Adarsh the very best for his career and his future endeavours.

Chidirala Srinivas

Proprietor

Hyderabad 500033 emall csrihyd@gmail.com




